
The Fifth

Hiroshima University English Camp

October 26-27, 2002 (Sat/Sun)
Mount Noro 野呂⼭ (near Higashi Hiroshima)

   

Play Games using English
Improve Your Speaking and Listening Skills
Learn about Foreign Countries and Cultures
Make Friends

Wanted: 20 Hiroshima University students, office workers, or faculty members who have good English language ability, and want
to improve their English skills even more.

Activities: We will speak only English together from Saturday morning until returning Sunday. Enjoyable language games are
planned. There will be at least two native English speakers attending. We will camp overnight in tents.

Apply: Return the application form to Department of Foreign Language Research and Education, J203 (Souka Building) by 4 p.m.
Wednesday, October 23. (Forms are available at each faculty office.) There will be one organizational meeting on Thursday,
October 24 from 16:45 to 17:15 in Room K201. Students MUST attend this meeting, or at least get prior permission from
Professor Lauer to be absent. Food expenses will total about \3,000. For more information, contact Lauer at: 
e-mail: lauer@hiroshima-u.ac.jp
or phone: (0824)24-6353

https://home.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/flare/program/camp/mousikomi2002.html
mailto:lauer@hiroshima-u.ac.jp
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